
 
 

   
 

NASCSA’s Data Integrity PMP Subcommitee has partnered with Talem 
Health to create an on-demand con�nuing educa�on ac�vity for 

pharmacists and pharmacy technicians to improve PMP data.  

Please help us share this educa�on with pharmacists and pharmacy technicians by 
sharing it with your PMP users, Boards of Pharmacy, State Licensing Agencies, or 
State and Na�onal Pharmacy Associa�ons. Below is some sample messaging, 
links, and QRU code to help us spread the word! 

• Please visit https://ce.talemhealth.com/a/HLQIJS for 1 hour of free ACPE continuing education 
credit for pharmacists and pharmacy technicians. This program will provide insight into how 
pharmacy staff’s data entry process affects prescription monitoring program data, clinical 
decision making, and downstream data analysis.   

• Take advantage of this free ACPE accredited educational opportunity providing 1 hour of 
continuing education for pharmacists and pharmacy technicians. This program, developed in 
partnership with NASCSA and 12 prescription monitoring program (PMP) administrators, 
analyzes the importance and value of complete, accurate data reported by dispensers to 
PMPs and assesses the impact of intentional or non-intentional data entry errors and data 
omissions on patient safety. It also discusses the downstream impacts of pharmacy-reported 
PMP data on clinical decision-making processes and helps pharmacy staff identify and 
implement changes that can be made in their practice setting to improve PMP data integrity. 
Visit https://ce.talemhealth.com/a/HLQIJS. 

To measure outcomes, please email us at townseca@dhec.sc.gov and 
nikki.griffis@mt.gov and let us know when and how this was shared! We would 
love to hear from you! 
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